
Wessex 

 

A well attended Chapter meeting was held in the Pelican centre on the 22nd March in combination 

with the RSM and the Champalimaud foundation focusing on the complete response to neoadjuvant 

therapy for rectal cancer. 

We have restarted the Wessex colorectal network and the first meeting is planned later this year 

focusing on the more sub specialist areas of colorectal cancer provision. We will also discuss and 

plan for a new ACP chapter representative 
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